Technology Coordinator Assembly Report Oct 2, 2015

It has been a wild and wonderful ride these past 12 months, enhancing the Area 9 website,
supporting the technology needs of the members and developing a sense of direction for the
newly modified coordinator position, moving from being only a webmaster to a technology
coordinator.

| am grateful to the panel members for being supportive and willing to learn about the tools we
have to better include all Al-Anon members in Florida North Area 9. | am hopeful that as we
progress through the next 2 years, that we may further define and enhance our communication
and collaboration. To continue to grow the website as a portal for Area 9 information, and use of
google email, documents and video conferencing to better connect and include members.

Our Chairperson Cindy J. will be announcing a Task Force to define the scope of the technology
coordinator position and the foundation. direction and guidelines to support the consistent
transition from panel to panel. Panel 52 started this process and with the Panel 55 Task Force
we hope to define a path that is consistent with the Al-Anon principles while encouraging
utilization of the tools available from the rapidly advancing world of technology.

| always appreciate feedback about what you like or what you don’t like, what works for you and
what does not work for you. It is getting to know the member’s needs that allows me to better
focus my toolset on creating not only necessary and helpful structures, but things we can have
fun with as well.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the members of Al-Anon Area 9 Florida North.

Roger D.

Technology Coordinator
Panel 55

Area 9 Florida North






